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BARHAM 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

PROGRESS REPORT 
Construction work on the Barham Multipurpose    

Service (MPS) is progressing well with the electrical 

and hydraulic services in place and ready to be   

commissioned in 2019. 

 

Work will also commence on the installation of    

flooring, seating, windows and frames and hanging 

doors. 

 

A special feature of the Barham MPS will be a large 

skylight in the entrance to the new facility. 

 

The new building also allows a lot more light with its 

focus on outside views and large in patient rooms.  

 

The MPS is due to be complete in 2020.  

Main photo above: The Barham MPS is taking shape. The 

construction photos show an internal sky light and the new 

entrance to the MPS.   
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BARHAM 
MULTIPURPOSE SERVICE PROGRAM 

WORKING TOGETHER AT BARHAM 

Above: Working together on a shared space for Barham MPS and Murray Haven Homes (MHH) is MHH Gardener Jason Cain,    
Barham MPS Asset Management Jim Kinsey, MHH Board Vice President Pam Waldren, Barham MPS Facility Manager Lois Opie, 
MHH Business Manager Stacey Kelly and Hospital Auxiliary Secretary and Local Health Advisory Committee (LHAC) member, Joy 
Eagle. 

THANK YOU 
A very big thank you to the Hospital Auxiliary who        

donated $100 to the Pink Stumps day held recently at the 

Barham MPS. It was a very successful day and made 

more so by the Auxiliary’s generosity.  

Above: Some of the trees and shrubs being considered for 

planting. 

Plans are underway for a shared “symbolic” space 

between Barham Multipurpose Service (MPS) and 

Murray Haven Homes (MHH). 

 

The space will be a welcome point for visitors and a 

linkage between the two sites. 

 

A working party has been established and the group 

will now start considering what should go into the 

space such as seating and plants suitable and local to 

Barham. 

 

The space will be a place of beauty and                 

contemplation for residents and their families as well 

as visitors. 
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